
From: Niall Walsh [Niall.Walsh@aerlingus.com] 
Sent: 15 November 2007 11:55 
To: Alan Richardson 
Subject: Draft Consultation Paper on Levy 
Dear Alan, 
 
 
Aer Lingus has no objection to your proposed new methodology for the recovery of costs. 
 
 
Best regards 
Niall Walsh 
Deputy Chief Executive 

 

..For low fares and great deals on hotels, car hire and travel insurance visit http://www.aerlingus.com 
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